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I strongly oppose this bill as I have seen the damage that over population of beavers 

have and will continue to cause. Getting rid of trapping beavers is a direct attack on 

my rights. It will cause longer delays and cost more money to fix the issues that 

beavers cause if they are not able to be trapped. Even if government trappers are 

allowed there are not enough in the state to keep up on the population to help keep 

them at manageable population.  


